
 

Gloucestershire County Council Shire Hall, Westgate Street, Gloucester. GL1 2TG
 

Strategy and Challenge 

Mr Andrew Jenkins  The Information Management Service 
Shire Hall 

Westgate Street 
GLOUCESTER 

GL1 2TG
  
  

Please ask for Teresa Wilmshurst Telephone 
01452 425317

Email xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx  
Our ref: 552528 Your ref: Date: 6 October 2015
 
 
Dear Mr Jenkins
 
I am pleased to provide a response to your request for information, received on 14 
September 2015:

When your current contract with HR and Payroll software expires.
Please note that Gloucestershire Fire and Rescue Service is part of Gloucestershire
County Council. Gloucestershire County Council use SAP ERP, including HR and 
Payroll modules. This is a rolling 1 year contract expiring on 31 December each 
year.

When your current contract with BACs payment software expires.
Gloucestershire County Council’s current contract for BACs payment software 
expires on 31 July 2016.

Where/if these services will be tendered.
A review of our SAP ERP system is scheduled for Q1 2017
BACs payment software will be part of a re-tender process, through our E-tendering
system Supplying the South West (ProContract).

Are you joined to another fire service with regards to the above information.
No.

Gloucestershire County Council has not withheld any information in relation to this 
request under the exemptions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FoIA). 

I will now close your request as of this date. 

If you are unhappy with my response, you can complain or ask for a review of your 
request. You need to do this by writing to us within 40 working days of receiving this 
response; the full procedure is on our website at 

mailto:xxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx


Gloucestershire County Council Shire Hall, Westgate Street, Gloucester. GL1 2TG
 

http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/CHttpHandler.ashx?id=40945&p=0. This should 
be addressed to:
 
Shire Hall, Westgate Street, Gloucester. GL1 2TG 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx
 
We would like to hear your views on our service. If you’d like to tell us how we did, 
you can complete our feedback form online at 
http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/foifeedback 

Yours sincerely 

Teresa Wilmshurst
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